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“May have fiscal impact” to who? 

 

To the young woman who just moved into her apartment and was able to defend 

herself with a handgun they could barely afford? 

 

To the citizens that now have to pay for a 100 million dollar background check 

system for permits, before a gun buyer can then fill out another background check? 

 

It’s crystal clear this is a flawed bill, will you put your name behind something that 

strips your citizens of a constitutional right unless they have money? 

 

We should use this surge of focus on firearms rights  to hone in on safety, with a 

close look at tax incentives/credits  for gun safes and gun save technology that not 

only prevents tragedies but preserves rights and won’t be challenged constitutionally. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Andy Munson  


